
Luca Bergamo   Deputy Mayor

Claudio Parisi Presicce  Superintendent for Monuments and Cultural Properties of Rome

have the pleasure to invite you to the opening of the exhibition

THE NIGHT ILLUMINATES THE NIGHT
by Rafael Y. Herman

Tuesday, January 24th 2017 at 5:30pm

Opening to the public:
January 25th - March 26th 2017

MACRO Testaccio
Padiglione 9A
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 Tel. 06 06 08
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